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Mayor and Council 
#1 Centennial Sq. 
Victoria BC 
October 16th 2014 
Re: Addition of maintenance float building at Fisherman's Wharf 

At JBNA April 8th General Meeting, Mike Graham, Chief Technical Officer, GVHA, reviewed the 
plan to construct/place a second floating washroom adjacent to the existing washrooms at 
Fisherman Wharf on a float in front of the Harbour Master office. 

The presentation was in respect of the GVHA-JBNA Memorandum of Understanding which 
provides for a consultation process for all proposed buildings for Fisherman's Wharf. 
The presentation was well received with no concerns raised. This presentation and review 
conformed to the GVHA-JBNA MOU regarding developments at Fisherman's Wharf. 
Minutes from meeting are as follows: 

Development: GVHA's Fisherman's Wharf Floating Washrooms: 
Mike Graham, Chief Technical Officer, GVHA 
The consultation on this proposal is a requirement under the GVHA-JBNA MOU 
regarding the development of Fisherman's Wharf. A second floating washroom will be 
added adjacent to the existing washrooms at Fisherman Wharf. The washrooms are 
located on the wharf, in front of the Harbour Master office. 

Q/A: 
C - In favour of additional washroom facilities - need to be doubled not replaced. 
A - This is doubling the capacity 

C - Good that the washrooms will be doubled. Thank you again for coming 

Q - Are there facilities for wheelchair access? 

Q - What will be the hours of access? 
A - Open throughout year - in winter can be closed - is on a demand basis - have 
flexibility to open as needed. 

A - Y e s  

Tom Coyle, Land Use Chair, JBNA 


